
 
 
 
 

February, 7, 2012 
 
 
To  whom it may concern: 
 
This letter is submitted in support of Paul Couvrette of Paul Covrette 

Studio in Ottawa. 
 
I have been acquainted with Paul for close to 40 years, whose work is 

well known throughout North America.  I first knew Paul as we both worked 
in Ottawa as photojournalists. My association with him since the early days 
has been in my capacity as senior photographer with Canadian Press in 
Ottawa and later as Photo Editor Maclean’s Magazine, more recently when I 
served as Photo Editor for HELLO! Canada magazine. 

 
Paul’s work has been exemplary as attested by numerous magazine 

covers and layouts he has garnered in world renowned publications. His 
work continues to attract attention. A look at his web site will attest to the 
quality and professionalism he brings to his craft. 

 
I wholeheartedly recommend Paul for any project he undertakes. 
 
Please contact me if you should have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Peter Bregg 
 

 
 
(Instructor Photo Journalism) 
Ryerson University 
Toronto 


